
 
 

    
 

 
 

  
  

      
     

    
    

    
  

 

  
   

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
         

 

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

[Published December 30, 2012] 

Notice is hereby given that The Department of Justice (“DOJ”) has extended the public 
comment period for the proposed regulations published in the December 2, 2011 California 
Regulatory Notice Register, Notice File No. Z2011–1122–04. The Notice of Proposed 
Amendments to Title 11, Division 1, Chapter 4.6 proposes to adopt the amendments described 
therein after considering all comments, objections, and recommendations regarding the proposed 
action. 

I.  PUBLIC HEARING  

DOJ has not scheduled a public hearing on this proposed action. However, DOJ will schedule a 
hearing if it receives, no later than 15 days before the close of the written comment period, a 
written request for a public hearing from any interested person, or his or her authorized 
representative. 

II.  WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD  

Any interested person, or his or her authorized representative, may submit written comments 
relevant to the proposed regulatory action to DOJ at the following address: 

Department of Justice 
Office of the Attorney General 
Registry of Charitable Trusts 
Attn.:  Kevis Foley, Registrar 
1300 I Street 
P.O. Box 903447
 
SACRAMENTO, CA 94203-4470
 

Comments may also be submitted by e-mail to raffles@doj.ca.gov.  The written comment period 
closes at 5:00 p.m. on February 24, 2012. DOJ will consider only comments postmarked on or 
before that date. 
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